
 

Hunterdon Central 
Ice Hockey Booster Club 

  
   
Dear Sponsor:  

 

Hunterdon Central Ice Hockey Booster Club  
 

We are writing this letter to request your support of the Hunterdon Central Ice Hockey Program 

with a donation for the 2023 season. The Hunterdon Central Ice Hockey Booster Club is a non-

profit organization made up of parent volunteers interested in supporting the Hunterdon Central 

Ice Hockey athletic program.  

 

As a sponsor, your business will be listed on the poster, which will be displayed throughout the 

community.  Our players are excited about having a poster, which will not only benefit their 

program, but help increase awareness and enthusiasm in our community for ice hockey.  

 

Sponsors are asked to make a minimum donation of $50.00. The name you provide will be 

included on our team poster if we receive your information by the deadline. Please complete the 

form below and mail to: 

 

Lynn Flynn 

1 Messenger Lane Ringoes, NJ 08551 

 

Please make your check payable to HCRHS Ice Hockey Booster Club. Thank you in advance 

for your support of the Hunterdon Central Ice Hockey team.  

 

For any questions, please call Deirdra Meyer (908-510-4696)  

 

 
PLEASE CIRCLE ONE:     Individual/Family    OR     Business Sponsor  

 

Name as it should appear on poster (Please print or attach business card)  

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person:  ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:  ___________________________       Sponsorship Amount: $ ____________________ 

                                                                                                                  (Minimum of $50.00)  

 

Family Referring Sponsor:  ______________________________________________________ 

 

PLEASE SUBMIT BY: December 19, 2023 


